
  
 
January 2023 
 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Christmas parcel campaign this year. We gave out over 1500 gifts again 
this year. Here are a few of the comments and thanks we received from seafarers. May God bless each and every one of 
you in 2023! 
 

 
Good day, 
On behalf of my crew I would 
like to thank you for the 
Christmas presents received. 
The handwritten wishes on 
the Christmas card were 
highly appreciated.  
Best wishes for 2023 to you 
all. 
Best  regards, 
MV Happy River/PCAW 
Captain M. Schrijver 

        
 
Dear all, 

I thank you for the Christmas Parcels on behalf of the crew of the ZOILO, wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year. 

God bless you. 

Best regards,    

Master 

Capt. Igor Martinov 

M/T ZOILO 

 



 
 

Ministry to seafarers/Montreal   

From my officers and crew of Aurora N we wish to greet you a 

merry Christmas and a happy new year.  

Thank you for the gifts you bring to the ship and also your 

prayers and support to every seafarer in the world. Your 

mission to us is highly appreciated    

Mt Aurora N 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Good day, dear Sirs,  

First of all, I would like to congratulate you from me and on behalf of my 

 crew with Merry Christmas and on-coming Happy 2023 New year !!! 

 Wishing you and your families good health, happiness and prosperity!!! 

Special thanks from the crew for Christmas gifts you delivered to us in 

 Sorel, you have made my crew happy indeed. 

We are much appreciated to those people, who taking care about seafarers 

 and arranged such kind of pleasant gifts for us. 

Kind Regards, Captain: Igor Razbitnov 

Master of the m/v REDHEAD 
 
 

Dear sirs, 

I would like to thank you for your lovely gift received at port of MONTREAL, you have been 

such a good friend to my crews, and the gift was just one we need in so cold weather. We 

felt warm and thoughtfulness from you. You have my deepest thanks and gratitude for a 

memory i will always treasure, we hope to visit MONTREAL again in short future. 
  

Thanks again for the lovely present  

Best regards 

Capt.JIANG YUQIN  

Master of MV. LU YANG SHUN 


